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Notice to 
Mariners

www.naturalresourceswales.gov.uk

DEE CONSERVANCY 
 

No.13 – 2018 
 

River Dee – Connah’s Quay 

Wreck recovery 
 
 
Mariners are advised that from the 1st October 2018, salvage works to recover the wreck of a 
sunken fishing boat will be taking place off the dock at Connah’s Quay.  
 
The works are anticipated to take place only during daylight hours and when the tides are 
suitable.  Other vessels may be in attendance alongside the wreck during operations. 
 
Mariners are advised to keep well clear at all times and to pass at slow speed to minimse 
any risk of wash. 
 
A further notice will be issued on completion of the works. 
 
 
 
 
 
CAPTAIN S. CAPES 
 
HARBOUR MASTER 
 
1st October 2018. 
 
c/o Strategic Marine Services Ltd. 
14 Chapel Court, Wervin Road, Wervin, Chester. CH2 4BP 
Telephone : +44 (0) 1244 371428 
Facsimile :   +44 (0) 1244 379975 
E-Mail : harbourmaster@deeconservancy.org  


